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Homedale School 

District #370 

Memo 

To: Board of Trustees, R. Sauer- Superintendent, A.Winters -Principal 

From: Nick Ketterling -Activity Director  

CC:  

Date: December 2014 

Re: Board Report 

 This will be the last week of our 7
th
 and 8

th
 grade girls’ basketball season, as well as our 

wrestling season. I am sure all of our programs will compete and represent HMS well this upcoming 
week. 

 

  

 


